
NEWS RELEASE   

April 09, 2025

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: 

Lola Ryan 

(651) 418-0584

Library Board to Hold Meeting on April 16, 2025 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

The Ramsey County Library Board’s next meeting will be held at the Ramsey County Roseville 

Library, 2180 North Hamline Ave, Roseville, MN 55113 beginning at 6:30 p.m. The meeting is 

open to the public.   

All meetings are open to the public. For further information, please call Pang Yang, Library 

Director, at (651) 724-6010.  

# # END # # 




